
To whom it may concern, 

     I have been a vocal supporter of the fundraising effort for the rebuild of the Goshen Township 

Firehouse. I went on both the Scott Sloan and Brian Thomas shows asking the Governor to keep his 

promise of “not forgetting Goshen Township”. I would hope it was not a political stump speech during a 

election year.  

     Without the support from the State of Ohio I fear that our firehouse may take many years to 

complete. We have been less safe since the tornado. Our fire department operates out of a mobile home 

and a pole barn. It’s only by God’s grace and good luck that we have avoided a preventable tragedy. Our 

fire department also provides mutual aid to surrounding communities. That being said our entire region 

depends on your support.  

     I met the Lt Governor at the Clermont County Fair and also have been in contact with Senator 

Johnsons office as well as corresponding with Rep Schmidt’s office. I sincerely hope thebright decision is 

made, please support the firehouse and your constituents. Thank you. 

 

Dave Maphet 


